
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Looking for animals in the playground 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In science this half term, Transition are learning all about animals! 

The children will learn about lots of different types of animals and will begin to be able to 

classify them into mammals, reptiles, birds, amphibians and fish. They will learn about animal 

diets start to be able to tell if an animal is a herbivore, carnivore or omnivore.  

We are lucky to have such a large outdoor space where lots of animals live. This week, 

Transition went outside armed with binoculars to see what signs of animals we could see! 

We found lots of feathers, poo and animal tracks and nests. We even saw a huge group of 

crows finding food on the field and were lucky enough to spot two Red Kites as they swooped 

above us.  

The camera trap had been set up over the weekend and allowed us to see some nocturnal 

visitors too – including a (very well-fed) rabbit and a fox! 

 

Miss Beth Hayter, Mrs Heather Hallam and Miss Alice Bryant 

 

 


